
 

 

16th March 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
School Health Changes 

 
 
There have recently been significant changes to the way school health service operates within 

Manchester. 

The school now has an allocated time for our designated school nurse, Vanessa Pinchbeck, to 

visit. This will be every Wednesday morning for 2 hours. We would like to use this time to 

discuss the children who have any medical or health concerns which may need addressing, plus 

children who are referred by the teacher and/or parent via a discussion with the class teacher. 

We hope to make some of the allocated time available for parent drop-ins. These will be short 

appointments by prior arrangement through the school office or myself.  

If you need any further information, please contact the school office. 

King Regards 

 

 

Debbie Carter 

Pastoral Lead 

 


